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ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

March 29, 2017 
 

 
The Zeeland Charter Township Board held a Special Board meeting on March 29, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Township Hall at 6582 Byron Road, Zeeland, Michigan. Members present:  Supervisor Nykamp, Clerk Kraak, 
Treasurer Barkel, Trustees Brink, Oonk, Overweg & Riemersma.  
 

Supervisor Nykamp called the meeting to order.  
           

Business Items 
 

Discussion of M-231 Bypass. - After a meeting last week, MDOT is interested in the board’s 
opinion on the location of a bypass running through Zeeland Township.  Pros and cons were 
discussed including alleviating traffic congestion, possible commercial development around 
bypass, and loss of some residential and agricultural area.  The board is in agreement of the 
need for a bypass, but would like more details from MDOT including a map of the new 
proposed location. 

 
Meeting adjourned 6:55 pm 
 

   Respectfully submitted, 
   Kate Kraak – Clerk 


